
 

 

 

The following resolution regarding solar facilities was passed by the 
Pleasant Township Trustees on October 24, 2023: 
 
“Whereas, Pleasant Township Zoning Board pursuant to Ohio Revised 
Code 519.213, small solar facilities are prohibited in all zoning districts 
within the unincorporated areas of Pleasant Township.  ‘Small solar facility’ 
means solar panels and associated facilities with a single interconnection 
to the electrical grid and designed for, or capable of, operation at an 
aggregate capacity of less than fifty megawatts.  The provision does not 
apply to solar energy systems used in connection with a single family 
residence or agricultural operations that are exempt from zoning pursuant 
to Ohio Revised Code 519.21.”   
 
This resolution is effective as of October 24, 2023.   


